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13 November 2017 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 

School Christmas Lunch 2017 - Thursday 21 December 
 

This year’s Christmas lunch is being served on Thursday 21 December and 
so that our cook is in a position to order the correct amount of food it would be 
useful to know how many ‘customers’ to expect. 
 
If your child would like to enjoy a Christmas lunch please complete the reply 
slip below and return it to the school office by Friday 24  November. 
 
If your child receives a free school meal or you have already prepaid for 
school lunches up to the end of term there is no need to enclose a payment 
with the reply slip, please just confirm that your child will be having a 
Christmas lunch. 
 
If your child does not usually have a school lunch but would like to have a 
Christmas lunch please enclose your payment with the reply slip.  The cost of 
a meal will be £2.30 as usual and cheques should be made payable to ERYC. 
 
Many thanks for your continued support. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Mr R Orr 
Headteacher 
 
…………………………………………………………………………………… 
 

School Christmas Lunch – Thursday 21 December 
 
Child’s name…………………………………………………….   Class…………… 
 
I would like my child to have a Christmas Lunch on Thursday 21 December. 
 
*I would like to request the vegetarian option of Quorn fillet for my child.  
 
*I enclose £2.30 cash / cheque made payable to ERYC for £2.30 
 
 
Parent/Carer’s signature   ……………………………………   Date ………….. 
 
*Please delete as applicable 
 
 

 

Christmas Lunch Menu 

Roast turkey 

Pigs in Blankets & Stuffing balls 

Roast potatoes 

Carrots & peas 
 

Chocolate Christmas Tree Ice-Cream  


